
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 5, 2018 
 
 
 
TO: The Honorable Phil Murphy, Governor 

The Honorable Tahesha Way, Secretary of State  
New Jersey State Board of Education 
Assistant Commissioners, New Jersey Department of Education 
Executive County Superintendents of Schools 
State House Press Corps 
State Board Agenda Subscribers 

 
FROM: Lamont O. Repollet, Ed.D., Commissioner 
  Secretary, State Board of Education 
 
 
SUBJECT: Change of Time for the January 2, 2019 Public Testimony Session 

New Jersey State Board of Education  
 
  Please be advised that the January 2, 2019 public testimony session of the 
New Jersey State Board of Education is scheduled to begin at 11:30 a.m., instead of the regularly 
scheduled time of 2:00 p.m.  The public testimony session will be held at 100 River View 
Executive Plaza in the First Floor Conference Room. 
 
  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the State Board 
Office at 609-376-9071. 
 
  This notice is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act (Chapter 231, 
P.L. 1975). 
 
 
 
 
 


